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Term 1 Week 10             7 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
How fast time flies! In the blink of an eye, Term 1 is coming to a close. At the end of 
each term, our teachers take the time to affirm students who are good role models 
to their peers.  A certificate of commendation will be presented to these students.  In 
this newsletter, we will feature some of our P5 and P6 Concordians who have 
demonstrated outstanding leadership qualities and uphold the school’s values. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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From the desk of: 
Mr Kumaran V (Year Head, Upper Primary) 
Mdm Nur Jihan Kahar (Assistant Year Head, Upper Primary) 

These students truly deserve a pat on 
the back for being true Concordians. 
Congratulations to the other students 
who are also receiving the termly 
affirmation certificates from their 
teachers. We certainly hope to 
continue affirming many more 
students! 
 
While our students look forward to some 
well-deserved rest during the March 
holidays, do use the time wisely to 
reflect on our areas for growth and turn 
them into strengths. 
 
As how Carol S. Dweck says it, “Love 
challenges, be intrigued by mistakes, 
enjoy effort and keep on learning”. 
 


